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Dear practical implication speakers  

 

Thank you for agreeing to present at our end-of-project conference. 

 

Your session will take place between 11:45 and 12:30. The session will consist of a number of 

presentations (including yours) all focusing on the practical implications of the project findings. 

You will have a total of 10 minutes for your presentation (plus 5 minutes for questions from 

the audience). You are welcome to use PowerPoint if you wish. 

 

The audience will include policy makers, practitioners and academics. Given the audience, we 

would appreciate it if you could focus on the following questions: 

 

- Why is this kind of research needed/useful from your organisation’s perspective?; 

- What do you see as the key practical implications from the project?; and 

- What further research might be needed? 

 

The aim is to encourage discussions regarding how the project outcomes and findings might be 

used in practice and/or how the findings (some counter-intuitive) might be explained. 

 

If you have any further questions or specific requests, please do not hesitate to email 

soenita.ganpat@ntu.ac.uk 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

The Violence Project Team 
 

mailto:soenita.ganpat@ntu.ac.uk

